
The EQstudents website is up

and running.

You can visit it to keep up to

date regarding the past,

current, and upcoming

activities of the project.

During the first days of December 2023, the

EQstudents team met in Rome along with teachers,

educators, psychologists and other specialists for

our C1 training activity.

The participants evaluated the Project Results,

shared thoughts and drew inspiration for the future.
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OUR WEBSITE

C1 TRAINING ACTIVITY IN ROME

EQ AMBASSADORS

Our team is handing out

Ambassador Badges to

schools and teachers that join

the team through promoting

the project or organising a

Focus Group.



The partners have been working along

with experts for the development and

evaluation of the Project’s Results.

The final versions of the Models,

Assessment Tool, Resources and Hybrid

Game are just round the corner, so stay

tuned for the final material.

PROJECT PARTNERS:

PROJECT RESULTS FINALISATION AND TESTING

PROJECT PRESENTATION AT TIBISCUS UNIVERSITY IN TIMISOARA, ROMANIA

ATFCT presented the project to students and Masters students of the Faculty of

Psychology of Tibiscus University in Romania.
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